
Our Mission Statement  
First United Methodist Church of Saint 

Marys is Christ -centered with open doors.  

We extend our hands and hearts into the 

world to alter lives for Godõs Kingdom. 
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First Family News  

Christmas Eve Services  
 

First United Methodist Church 
 

 

6:00 pm Contemporary Church Service 
 

Scripture Reading, Candle Lighting 

& our Traditional Silent Night 
 

 

8:30 pm Traditional Church Service 
 

Scripture Reading, Candle Lighting 

& our Traditional Silent Night 



A Message From Pastor Tim 
December 2017 

CALL  A FRIEND  
 

 

 What is your best memory of  Christmas?  Perhaps receiving a special gift that meant so  
much to you and you had to wait until you were old enough to actually receive it.  Perhaps  
decorating the house and watching your neighbors decorate theirs brings back fond memories.   
Perhaps the trip to a friend or relatives house to eat and exchange gifts produces joyous memories 
for you.  Maybe seeing the lights and decorations in a favorite store or the mall conjures up good 
feelings for you about Christmas.  Or did celebrating the Christmas Eve service in your church 
warm your heart in a way that nothing else could. 
 

 Whatever you remember seems to be lost in todayõs commercial, shop on line hurried  
world.  How many of  our children today would never understand the concept of  not beginning 
Christmas until the day after Thanksgiving. 
 

 Today perhaps many of  you do all or part of  their shopping on line.  From what I hear, 
shopping on line provides convenience and in many cases lower prices.  But something remains 
missing from the whole Christmas experience that Jesus came to provide.  Community! 
 

 Convenience gets you in out much quicker, but is that all there is?  Are we in such a hurry 
that to stop and talk, to go to a store with a friend or family member, to spend the day browsing, 
and shopping among other people has become such a hassle and inconvenience? 
 

 If  this is what the season has become, count me out.  I remember some of  the best times 
growing up were going shopping at Christmas time with my dad and brother.  Each year dad  
would wait until we got a snowfall, and he dressed us up in warm clothes and we would walk to 
town to shop for my mom.  The clerks in the stores all new us and treated us like a king and his 
princes.  After we finished shopping, dad would then walk us to the soda fountain at the drug  
store for Cokes or hot chocolate.  The shopping did nothing to make us happy, but the time  
spent with our dad, meant everything to us.  My dad showed his love for us and exemplified his  
love for my mom each year by taking us out. 
 

 Jesus left His heavenly home to come down and spend time with us, share His love for us, 
and to exemplify the love He wanted us to show everyone else.  Then to prove His ultimate love  
for us, He gave Himself  up for us, that we may live with him in heaven. 
 

 Please donõt get me wrong gift giving and receiving will always be fun for me, especially  
when there are little children around, but for me, the time spent with people I love means more  
to me than all the gifts I could ever receive. 
 

 This Christmas, slow down, call a friend or two, go to a store, mall, or some other shopping 
destination, and spend time in fellowship.  Spend time sharing your love for one another, and  
building your relationship with those persons.  If  you do, I know you will find this Christmas to  
be one of  the best. 
 

 Merry Christmas to all of you.  And may Godõs everlasting love reign down on you and  
your family this Christmas season and throughout the New Year.  And may you get the gift of   
Jesusõ love that has no bounds. 
 

      God bless, 
      Pastor Tim, Nancy, Ashley, and Ian 
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Send a Christmas Card  to Our Shut - Ins   

Active Duty Service Military                                             

Send a Note of Appreciation                                                                       

   Ian Hoover   

    New 

    Address    

    Forthcoming   

   Brittany A. Bosier   Nolan Sorg  

   SPC     PO Box 3283  

   Theater Gateway   Fort Stewart  

   APO-AG     GA  31315 

   09366      

Bertie Baughman 763 Johnsonburg Rd. St. Marys PA 15857 Pinecrest Manor 

Percy Buttery 785 Johnsonburg Rd. St. Marys PA 15857 Elk Haven 

Gerry Ames 185 Center Street St. Marys PA 15857 Elk Towers, Apt. 712 

Cal Gardner Box 2, 1175 Professional Ct Hagerstown MD 21740  

Robert Green 785 Johnsonburg Rd. St. Marys PA 15857 Elk Haven, Room 209 

Chuck Patterson 791 Johnsonburg Rd. St. Marys PA 15857 Silver Creek Terrace 

Barb Patterson 785 Johnsonburg Rd. St. Marys PA 15857 Elk Haven 

Ted Hoehn 801 Birch Rd. St. Marys PA 15857  

Don Kunkel 30th Fourth Avenue Curwensville PA 16833 
Ridgeview Health Care  

Center,  West Wing, Rm 2 

 

FOLLOW  US ON FACEBOOK  & 

KEEP UP WITH CURRENT  EVENTS 
 

  https://www.facebook.com/FUMC15857/    

4Ï 0ÏÓÔ ÁÎÙÔÈÉÎÇ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ #ÈÕÒÃÈȭÓ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË ÐÁÇÅȟ  

please contact Ashley Steele or e-mail her at  

ashleysteelefacebook@gmail.com  

Sunday, December 3 

https://www.facebook.com/FUMC15857/
mailto:ashleysteelefacebook@gmail.com


  CHRISTIAN  COUNSELING  ASSOCIATES OF WESTERN PENNSYLVANIA  

  Christian Counseling, in a basic sense, acknowledges that a personõs faith plays a vital  
  role in the healing of  emotional or behavioral problems.  Therefore, this type of   
  counseling intentionally seeks to make faith a significant part of the òtreatmentó process.  

In whatever problem is faced, Christian Counseling acknowledges that Jesus Christ can powerfully 
work in our lives to bring about healing and relief.  We provide a full range of  services to those 
who need counseling for any individual, marital, or family concern.  When desired, psychiatric  
referrals for medication management are available for those who struggle with more serious  
emotional problems.  Ready to make an appointment?  Call: 724-396-1510 or CAWPA@gmail.com 

 

SUNDAY  WORSHIP SERVICE SCHEDULE  
 

  @  First United Methodist Church  
 

     Sunday School Hour:       9 am ñ 10 am  

     Sunday Worship Hour:   10:15 am ñ 11:15 am   (one service) 

ANNUAL  CHRISTMAS  CANTATA  
 

Sunday, Dec. 10  @  7 pm; Shiloh Presbyterian Church  

Combined Choirs with the Chancel Choir ~ All are  

invited.  Refreshments Following the Concert  

Cantata Rehearsal 11:30 till noon on Sunday mornings  

& Cantata Rehearsal from 6 ð 7 on Tuesday nights.  

THANK  YOU 

Kindness is Beautiful!  

Thank You So Much. 

Thank You for Everything  

Jake, Kiera, & Kennedy  

BAPTISM  

Kennedy Jane Renaud 

Baptized on  

Sunday, Nov. 12, 2017 

Daughter to  

Jacob Renaud &  

Kiera Anderson  
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HEART TO  HEART  

Mon., Dec. 4 th   

      @ 6:30 PM 

Christmas Party  

Linda DeLulloõs Home 

 
MAN  TO  MAN  MEETING  

Every Wednesday  

7 PM @ the Church  
Man to Man is a Menõs prayer 

 and worship group.  

All men of the Church are invited.  

ESTHER CIRCLE 
There will be no meeting in  

December.  Be sure to make your 

reservations for the  

United Methodist Womenõs 

Christmas Dinner which will be on 

Monday, December 11  

at the Church at 6 pm.  

Our next meeting will be on  

Monday, January 8, 2018.  

Our lesson will be  

òJesus Intercedes For Us.ó 

Read Hebrews 4:14-5:10. 

òNo one understands Us and  

intercedes for us like Jesus.ó 

 

MEMORIALS  

in memory of Abby Horchen  

GIVEN  BY 

Bob & Sandy Buerk  

Pastor Tim & Nancy Hoover  

OBITUARY  
Robert L. Robinson passed away 

on Monday, October 30, 2017.  

He is survived by his wife  

Arlene Robinson 

THANK YOU CHURCH FAMILY  
  

FOR YOUR PRAYERS ,GET WELL CARDS  
and KINDNESS DURING MY  

RECUPERATION FOLLOWING MY  
KNEE REPLACEMENT SURGERY.  
I AM SURE YOUR PRAYERS WERE  

ANSWERED. I AM DOING VERY WELL.  
 

Lesa Lamb 

HOLY SPIRIT  SEMINAR  
      On Saturday, Jan. 13, 2018 from 8:30 am to  

4 pm the First United Methodist Church will be 

hosting a Telecast of the Holy Spirit Seminar 

that the United Theological Seminary aired  

Dec. 1, 2017.  It was their 6th annual Holy Spirit 

Seminar.  Guest speakers were Guillermo Leon 

Mighty and Adria Ortiz Núñez, co -pastors of  

Havana Central Methodist Church in Cuba, will 

explore Holy Fire: Holiness and the Holy Spirit.  

Lunch will be included ñ more info will be forth-

coming.  Contact Candy Frey for info.  594 -3610 



SCRIPTURE READERS 

NEEDED during  

Church Service  
Youth and Adults are welcome.   

See the sign -up sheet in the  

Welcome Center.  

 

GIFT OF FOOD AND HOPE  
If  you would like to be a blessing to the needy people of  our area AND  to honor someone  

this Thanksgiving or Christmas, please consider making a donation to the Christian Food Bank. 
Donations can be made to: 

 
The Christian Food Bank, Box 1033, St. Marys, PA 15857 

 

To: _________________________ 
As a special gift to you, a donation has been made to The Christian Food Bank  

to help feed a local family in need this holiday season. 
 

    From: __________________________________ 
 
 

Thank you. From the Christian Food Bank 

GUARDIAN  A NGEL  CENTER  
364 MAIN  STREET, KERSEY, PA 15846  

OPEN EVERY 1ST & 3 RD TUESDAY 

DECEMBER, MARCH , APRIL, & MAY 
ñTHE GUARDIAN ANGEL CENTER SEEKS TO SUPPLEMENT CLOTHING NEEDS  

OF CHILDREN WHOSE FAMILIES QUALIFY FINANCIALLY.  THESE NEEDS ARE MET THROUGH  

THE RECYCLING OF GENTLY USED ARTICLES AND THE PURCHASE OF NEW CLOTHING ITEMS  

WHICH ARE MADE AVAILABLE TO ELIGIBLE CHILDREN AT  NO COST.  THE GOAL IS TO SUPPORT  

ELIGIBLE FAMILIES, ESPECIALLY RELATED TO CLOTHING FOR SCHOOL-AGE STUDENTS.ò 

Documentation of financial need is required. 

Typical documentation would be Supplemental Nutrition  

Assistance Program (SNAP) or EBT (Electronic Benefits Transfer)  

(food stamp) card or WIC registration. 

Call 594-0815 for additional qualification information. 

FELLOWSHIP  LUNCHEON . 
This month we will meet at noon for  
the monthly Fellowship Luncheon on  
Tuesday, December 5th.   
Plan to join us for good friends and good 
conversation.  Bring a hot or cold dish to 
share; come on your lunch hour.  We will 
love to see you. Come meet and greet your 
church family.  Host and hostesses are YOU!! 



Sunday School Teachers Needed  
Teachers & Helpers are needed for our  

Childrenõs Sunday School Program along   

with Subs for all classes.  

Our Children are precious and they are our future.   

We need folks from our Church Family to step up and take a  

vital role in this very important ministry of our Church.  We currently need  

a helper every other week in the grades 4 to 8 class.  
  

Please see Pastor Tim or Shawna Grim  

United Methodist Women Christmas Party 
     Monday, December 11 in Asbury Hall  

Social time at 5:30             Buffet Dinner at 6:00  

Catered buffet ð $5 per person.  Reservations with payment are due to Alice Steis 

(814-2787), Janet McCoy (781-6865) or Deanne McAfoose (834-6178) by Sunday, Dec. 3. 

        You must have a reservation and reservations are binding. 

                  Name and phone number are required if leaving a voice mail. 

              In lieu of a gift exchange, please bring a monetary gift for a local charity.  

There will also be a collection for Wesbury Home. 

All ladies that attend FUMC are welcome to attend. 

Luke 2:12 

This will be a sign to you:   

You will find a baby wrapped  

in cloths and lying in a manger 

OPPORTUNITY  NURSERY WORKER 
PAID  POSIITON ; SUNDAYS , UP TO 1.5 HOURS 

All Clearances and Safe Sanctuary Training Required. 

Please contact the Church Office for Details.  834-3016 

  OLMSTED MANOR CHRISTMAS  OPEN HOUSE 
   Sunday, December 3 & 10, 2017 from 4 pm to 8 pm both evenings .  

   Join the staff and friends of Olmsted as we open our doors to celebrate the  

   Christmas season. Guests can enjoy homemade cookies and punch next  

to the warm fireplace, or take a tour of the freshly decorated manor. Whether you are 

coming to visit your "home away from home" or are seeing Olmsted for the first time, 

we hope you will join us for an evening of celebration and fellowship.  


